Praise God:

w For a Great Grandchild for Campbell & Irene Kinnon. A boy named Elijah
David weighing 8lbs 150zs born on 4™ January. Many congratulations to all
the family!

Please Pray:

w For us as a Church as we seek to hear from God regarding the way forward
for CBC and the possible redevelopment of our buildings. Also for the CBC
Church Members Meeting to be held on Thursday 24™ January.

w  For all our politicians, that they would work together for the good of our
Country and that God’s wisdom would prevail in their decision making.

w For Kay Boulton who has been signed off work for three weeks. Kay really
needs her rest so please pray for her and maybe send a card to wish her well.

w For David Hilborne who is the new Principle of Moorlands College.

u  Please continue to pray for Ron & Gill Warne, Campbell & Irene Kinnon, Chris
Smith, Brian & Denise Lacey, Gareth & Val Wheeler, Matthew Andress and
Margaret Pointer.

w For the Mahons who are serving in Peru as part of BMS' long-term
programme. See the Mission Board for more information.

w For Stephanie Darling as she preaches in college chapel on 21* January.

Prayer Requests - If you would like to request prayer at any time, please email
details to prayer@christchurchbaptist.org.uk

Rev Chris Brockway (Team Leader)
Kay Boulton (MIT & Pastoral)

David Ruilova (Equip/Evangelism Lead)
Jackie McGregor (0-18s Ministry Lead) only put in kettle the amount of

Julie Dynan (Administration) water you need.

Mark Coleman (Caretaker)

Sunday
3 20" January
2019

You are very welcome! We are delighted you have chosen to worship with us
today. We’d also be so pleased if you would fill in one of our Welcome Cards
whilst you are here.

During our time of worship, an offering for the work of God’s Church will be
taken. If you are a visitor with us today, please do not feel any obligation to give
or any embarrassment to let the bag pass you by. If you would like to give and
pay any form of Income Tax, please complete one of the Gift Aid envelopes from
the Chapel foyer.

Today we have a creche and there is a Praise Party for all other children. Please
ask one of the Welcome Team for more information.

Sunday 20" January 2019
10.30am: Refreshments at Moorlands College
11.00am: Combined Celebration at Moorlands College

Making Room ... ‘Make Room for the Word’
(Hebrews 4: 12-16) Chris Brockway

Alpha Course - Starts at CBC on Wednesday 30" January 7.30-9.00pm, then
each Wednesday until 20" March. Leaflets are available from the Chapel foyer.

Week of Prayer 2019 - Starts tomorrow!
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CBC Week of Prayer

21 January
Prayer Gathering - Church (soup &roll)
Evening Prayer Gathering - Church

22" January
Prayer Gathering - Church (soup &roll)
Barnabas Fellowship - Sheila & Denis - Malawi Update

23" January
Prayer Gathering - Lower Room of Centre (soup & roll)

24* January

Come & Go Prayer Gathering - Room 1, 51 Bargates
Open Doors Coffee Morning - Church Foyer

Prayer Gathering - Prayer Room

Connect Group - Upper Room of Centre

Church Members Meeting

25% January

Stepping Stones Parent & Toddler Group

Prayer Gathering - Lower Room of Centre (soup & roll)
Trailblazers & Ignite - Club Night - Games

Ignite - Quiz Night

26" January
Prayer Walk - meet at CBC Christian Centre
Christian Centre will be open for prayer

These prayer gatherings will be followed by pancakes in the
Lower Room of the Christian Centre

Sunday 27" January

8.30am: A time for prayer - Room 1, 51 Bargates

9.15am: Morning Worship - Making Room... ‘Make Room for Prayer’
(Matthew 6: 1-15) - Christine Tremain

10.30am: Refreshments in the Christian Centre

11.00am: Morning Worship - As 9.15am

The Grace Course - Starts Wednesday from 30" January for 6 weeks. The Grace
Course will help you to deal with those things which create barriers to God's
grace and allow you to experience His love in a new way. Email David Ruilova
david@christchurchbaptist.org.uk, or contact the church office to book.

Recycling Printer Cartridges - CBC is now registered with
‘Recycle4Charity’. Bring in your old printer cartridges and toners and we will
recycle them for you. Every item recycled earns funds for CBC.

Sharing the Journey: Women's Ministry Event - The next meeting will be held
on Saturday 2" February 10am till 11.30am in the Christian Centre. A time for
CBC Women to come together in a relaxed and friendly environment, to share
God's Word over good coffee and pastries. If you would like to know more about
these events, don't hesitate to speak to a member of the team (Amanda King,
Caroline Thomas, Marie Delgado, Maureen Bundy and Sarah Isaac). Childcare
will be provided, please let Marie Delgado know if you would like your children
to join the fun.

Thanks from Shirley Coleman - Shirley would like to thank everyone for their
prayers over recent weeks.

Church Members Meeting - Information for our next Church Members Meeting
on Thursday 24" January has been emailed or is available in hard copy TODAY.

Christian Business Directory 2019 - The new 2019 Christian Business Directory
is now available in Church Foyer.

House for Rent - Two bedroom house for rent from March onwards in West
Christchurch. Would suit couple or two sharing. For more details contact the
church office.
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